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There is no school on Thursday, November 11th due to Remembrance Day. Friday, 

November 19th there is no school for students due to Report Card preparation.  

Report Cards and Parent/Teacher 

Report Cards for September to November will go home with students on Monday, November 29th. All 

Parent/Teacher appointments will be made virtually via Teams. There will be no school for students on Friday, 

December 3rd due to morning Parent/Teacher from 8:30 – 11:00 am and staff professional learning in the afternoon.  

 

There is a section for families and students to write reflections on the report card. We encourage families to take the 

time to assist children in reflection and goal setting. There will be guiding questions in this section to provide an 

outline of ideas for form completion. 

We ask that you return the report card envelope signed with the reflection sheet inside. 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day Poetry & Poster Contest 

Each year Saint Rose School students participate in the Branch #69 Legion Remembrance Day Poetry and Poster 

Contest. Student work is submitted for anonymous judging by grade level. In January, cash prizes will be awarded to 

students in each grade. We spend time with children interpreting this activity to encourage diversity, acceptance, 

and respect. 

 

 

Java Moose and Epicure Fund Raiser               

The Saint Rose Home & School will be hosting fund raisers for student activities and presentations 

throughout the school. Our first fund raisers are Java Moose and Epicure with orders and payment due on 

Friday, November 5th. Please make cheques payable to Saint Rose Home and School.  Orders will arrive in 

time for Christmas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Kindergarten Immunization Record 

Please send an updated copy of your child’s immunization record to the school office. Many students did not have the 

4 year booster at the time of school registration. Students are required to show proof of immunizations for school 

entry. If you have questions, please contact your local public health office (Saint John- 658-2285 or toll free 1-800-545-

8008). 
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Scholastic Book Fair 

We will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair from Tuesday, November 30th to Friday, December 3rd. There will 

be an online option for adults and an in-person option for students. 

Donation 

Thank you to Heather McInnes and Suzanne Ratchford who donated snow suits in their grandmother’s 

memory. Annually, these family members select an organization and donate winter clothing to them. This 

year is was SRS. What a beautiful act of kindness! 

 

 

The online application will be available on our Facebook page November 2nd. 

 

The last day for registration is November 26th.  

 

Dates To Remember: 

November 1st-5th – Career Week 

November 9th – Picture Day (This was to be our picture retake day.) 

November 14th – World Diabetes Day 

November 15th-19th – Respect and Diversity Week 

November 17th-23rd – Milk order online for December 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


